
PTF Meeting December 5, 2018 

Attendees: Susan George, Jenny Simek, Lindsay Hudson, Leslee Graves, Stephanie Knoerr, 

Tatiana Sanders, Haley Thomas, Stacy Gardner, Donna Jones, Jennifer Huber, Vhelma 

Richardson, Emily Colbert, Debbie McKinney 

Opening Prayer: 

• Leslee Graves led the opening prayer. 

Review Minutes:  

• Debbie McKinney reviewed the minutes from the November meeting.  

Budget Report: 

• Leslee reviewed the budget. The current cash balance is $34,836.00 

• The teacher lounge upgrades and Boosterthon fee have both been paid already. 

Eagle Fun Run: 

• Leslee has reached out to the zipline company and we are waiting to hear back.  

• Next Thursday we will e-mail silly string winners to notify them about doing this during 

chapel. 

Reindeer Games December 7th: 

• Room moms will coordinate cookies for their classes. 

Christmas Luncheon December 12th: 

• Volunteers are still needed to cover classes for the luncheon. The office will send out 

another e-mail about this. 

Used Uniform Collection and Sale: 

• Used uniform collection will take place the last week of school before Christmas break. 

Donna will put tubs out in the front hallway for donation drop-offs.  

• The sale is currently scheduled for January 10th which is a Thursday. We will need a 

couple of volunteers to help. Donna works on Thursday and cannot help that day, so she 

may ask the office about changing the date. If we cannot change the date, we will need 

an extra volunteer to help cover for Donna.  



Lindsay Hudson was the gift card drawing winner for this month’s meeting! Congratulations 

Lindsay! 

There will not be a PTF meeting in January due to the Christmas break. Don’t miss your 

chance to win a gift card at the next PTF Meeting on February 6th at 8:15 a.m. in Heritage 

Hall. 

  


